
Watton Society February meeting report 
 
 
An interesting evening listening to the formation of the Thursday Club. A club run by volunteers to 
provide a chance for learning disabled people of all ages to meet socially.  To take part in a variety 
of activities, go on outings, enjoy music/dancing or simply just chat. For more information contact 
Jane Sheldrake. Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 18th April, at 7.45pm at the Watton 
Christian Community Centre, when the speaker will be  Anne Bridge - "Lost and Found" - the 
mystery of the Cheapside hoard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


